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From: Dye, Dave <DyeD@wsdot.wa.gov>

To: Ziegler, Jennifer (GOV); Judd, Ron (GOV); Hammond, Paula; Aldridge, Jo; Paananen, Ron
<PaananR@WSDOT.WA.GOV>; Zehnder, Cindy (GOV)

Sent: Tue Jun 02 17:29:29 2009

Subject: Governor meeting with Gates Foundation?

Rumor from city of seattle is that gov has meeting scheduled with Gates Foundation soon - we need to make sure she is
properly bricfed on issues surrounding 6th ave extension as it relates to AWV wnnel north portal and wsdotseattle interests
(that are at 0dds with Gates desires) - can anyone confirm meeting and timing?

~dave
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From:  Judd, Ron (GOV) [Ron.Judd@GOV.WA.GOV]
Sent:  Tuesday, June 02, 2009 10:06 PM

To: Dye, Dave; Ziegler, Jennifer; Hammond, Paula; Aldridge, Jo; Paananen, Ron; Zehnder, Cindy
Subject: Re: Governor meeting with Gates Foundation?

Dave, we have a meeting scheduled with the Foundation regarding some of the Health/Human Services work that we are
collaborating with them on. It s with policy and senior staff and not the Gov. She will be meeting with Gates senior but not
on this issue. So if something is upcoming it has not reached our desks.




